
An opportunity for families to learn about the transition process  

for their youth with disabilities ages 14-21 in the areas of  

employment, education, living and health! 

 
Southwest Wisconsin Technical College 

1800 Bronson Blvd. 
Fennimore, WI  53809 

 
October 5, 2019 

November 9, 2019 

January 4, 2020 

February 8, 2020 

March 14, 2020 
 

PIP runs from 8:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. on Saturdays.  

Parents/guardians 

Must Attend All Five Saturday Sessions.  

PIP is FREE to Families!  
 

Registration, food, and resources are paid for with a DPI IDEA  

Discretionary Grant, Wisconsin Statewide Parent Educator Initiative 

 

Presentations and materials will also be available in Spanish. 

The Transition PIP assists parents to:  

 learn about planning for life after high school 

 learn about valuable resources and adult services 

 become part of a network of parents who have youth with disabilities 

 explore ways to share the information they have learned 

 

How Do I Register for  

the Transition  

Parents in Partnership? 
 

 

Call….  

Kari Todryk 

608-745-5421 

 
Spanish Speaking  

Families should contact…. 

Fatima Becerra 

414-399-0236 

fatimaabecerra@gmail.com 

 

 

Please register by 

September 20, 2019 

 

 

Space is Limited! 

 

 

Questions contact: 
Tim Markle 

608-262-8033 

tmarkle@wisc.edu 

 

 
“I so much appreciated the  

opportunity to experience PIP.  

It was a life changing  

experience!” 

Former PIP Parent 
      

Transitioning to Life After High School   


